
 

 

 
  
 Commission on Disabilities 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS                             DATE:  JUNE 17, 2021 

FROM:  GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT        WARD:  ALL 

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION FROM PATH OF LIFE MINISTRIES - HOMELESS HOUSING 
OPPORTUNITIES AND ASSOCIATED SERVICES RELATED TO SELF-
SUFFICIENCY       

 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a presentation from Path of Life Ministries - Homeless Housing Opportunities and 
related services to help people move toward self-sufficiency.     
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Commission on Disabilities receive a presentation from Path of Life Ministries about the 
Homeless Housing Opportunities and related services to help people move toward self-
sufficiency. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Commission on Disabilities’ (COD) mission is to identify the needs of persons with 
disabilities and create a public awareness of these needs in the areas of employment, housing, 
transportation, media, and physical and communication accessibility.  The mission also supports 
programs and activities that promote greater independence for people with disabilities.   
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Path of Life Ministries is a non-profit organization based in the City of Riverside and is committed 
to serving the greater Riverside homeless population and the poor with the goal to rescue, 
restore, and rebuild lives in our community. The mission is to help people become productive in 
life by addressing barriers of dysfunction.  Path of Life Ministries promises to help anyone, who 
will trust and work with them, get out of a homeless crisis, stably housed, and moved toward 
self-sufficiency.  Path of Life Ministries offers a comprehensive list of services and implements 
evidence-based interventions and best-practices that help individuals and families end their 
homeless crisis.     
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FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
Submitted by: Jessica Spiking, ADA Coordinator 
Approved by: Carl Carey, General Services Director 
Approved by: Moises Lopez, Deputy City Manager 
 
 
Attachment: Presentation 
 


